
Kia ora,

Our Re-Fashion Show fundraiser plans are coming along nicely!  We will include
information about ticket sales and a registration form for both fashion show and
cake competition entries on our website (www.colvillecommunityhealthtrust.com)
and in the August Panui.  The plan has been met with great enthusiasm, but we
can’t make it happen without participation, so please get involved?  You don’t need
fantastic sewing skills, but you do need a bit of imagination and be willing to have a
bit of fun.  (This sounds like you, doesn’t it?)  For inspiration and to see how easy it
could be, search for Upcycling ideas on Youtube or Pinterest.  You could also check
out what’s on offer at the CSSC Op-Shop and show off how creatively you can put a
fab outfit together.  No sewing needed.  And if you feel that taking a turn on that
catwalk  just isn’t for you, get a friend to be a model.

We need cake entries too, so if this is really more your thing that’s fine, let your
inner baker shine!

In other news, our 2021 AGM will take place on  8 September at 1pm, at the Colville
Hall.  All are welcome.  We are looking for new trustees so if you are interested,
please contact colvilletrustmanager@gmail.com for a nomination form.  The
application deadline is 8 July.

Ngā  mihi nui

Emily
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